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27th January 2022 
 
Attn: All customers 
 
Subject: Update on PSE Mark certification on certain TR/TE fuses of ratings 6.3A and above 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter is to communicate that Littelfuse has received the DENAN Statement of Conformity 
Assessment (PSE Mark - Certification) required for the Japanese Market for the below fuses and 
ratings.  
 
Affected TR/TE fuses and ratings are as follows: 

- 382 series – 6.3A, 8A, 10A 
- 383 series – 6.3A, 8A, 10A 
- 400 series – 6.3A 

 
Please see below list of the affected part numbers; 
 

382 SERIES 383 SERIES 400 SERIES 

38216300000 38316300000 40016300000 

38216300410 38316300410 40016300440 

38216300430 38318000000   

38218000000 38318000410   

38218000410 38321000000   

38218000430 38321000410   

38221000000     

38221000410     

38221000430     

 
 
The certificate number for the PSE Mark is NBK200122-JP1021. This certificate will replace the 
JET1896-31007-1006 for the above 382/383/400 ratings which expired on 2021-12-16. 
 
For reference, below is a table of the “before and after” pictures of the markings on the fuse itself and 
the labels at the end of this letter for the 383 series 6.3A as examples. 
 
Littelfuse will start shipping the affected fuses once the fuses are available. 
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Best regards, 
Daniel Wang  
Director OverCurrent Products 
Electronic Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
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